
The Friends of the Oviatt Library 
invite you to explore what’s going on underground and 

join us for a brown bag lunch and presentation by 

Susan E. Hough 
seismologist and author 

wiillll dwho will discussdiiscuss  

We Hope It’s Not Our Fault 
Friday, April 11, 2014 

12:00 p.m. 
Oviatt Library

Jack & Florence Ferman Presentation Room 

Books will be available for purchase and signing. 
Beverages and cookies will be provided. 

Reserve a seat at friends.library@csun.edu or (818) 677-2638. 
Space is limited and reservations are requested by Wednesday, April 9, 2014. 

Sponsored by the Friends of the Oviatt Library.  Parking $6.00.  For information call (818) 677-2638. Persons with 
Disabilities/Deaf and Hard of Hearing needing assistance or interpreters, please call in advance for arrangements. 
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